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10 March 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactor

Docket 50-142

Dear Mr. Reid:

Due to ~^9t events, the Physical Security Plan For The Protection of
Special Nuclear Material Of Moderate Strategic Significance is submitted to
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissan as Appendix VII of our relicensing
application. The March 1980 Security Plan supercedes all previous security
informa tion. In addition, the entire Nuclear Energy Laboratory will have
been re-keyed by April 30, 1980.

We hope that this Physical Security Plan meets with your approval.

Sincerely,

$ k b'
W. F. Wegst, Director
Research and Occupational

Safety
cc: John Evraets, Radiation Safety Officer

John Barber, Chief, Campus Community Safety
Charles Ashbaugh, Laboratory Security Officer
Ivan Catton, Director, Nuclear Energy Laboratory

enc: 6 copies of the Physical Security Plan For The Protection of Special
Nuclear Material of Moderate Strategic Significance, and one each to
Mr. Evraets, Chief Barber and Mr. Ashbaugh.
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NUCLEAR ENERGY LABOR ATORY IV AN CATTON, Director


